
Charter Review Committee Discussion
Study Session Meeting | June 17, 2025

Requested By: Mayor Pro Tem Tina Bennett-Burton



Charter Review Committee Discussion

Background
At the March 4, 2025, City Council meeting, a future 
agenda item was requested to be brought forward
following the May 3, 2025, General Election to discuss 
reconvening the Charter Review Committee.

The last Charter Review Committee was formed in
2023. The Charter election was held in May of 2024.

The next currently scheduled Charter election will
be in May of 2029.
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Charter Review Committee Discussion

Next Steps

Councilmembers and Mayor to submit two (2) appointees, a
chair appointment, and topic discussions to the City
Manager by July 7.

Staff will place a Study Session item for the Council to
review requested appointees and topic items at the August
5 City Council meeting and Council will deliberate on a
Chairperson.

Appointees will submit an application to allow staff to verify
eligibility to serve.

At the August 19 City Council meeting, staff will bring a
resolution forward with the slate list of appointees for 
Council approval and work with attorneys to schedule
meetings for the Committee.



Direction Needed

What is Council's preferred election date?
• November 2026 (earliest possible date)
• May 2027
• May 2028



Questions
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